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From: Steven Ross
To: licensing
Subject: Taco Local patio approval
Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:00:47 PM

My property at 813 Willy St. shares the driveway with Taco Local.  As for their patio, I have two
concerns:
 

1. I want to make sure pedestrians using the patio do not have access to the driveway
 

2. The handicap ramp to the patio, will it be in the back part of the Patio?
 

3. Will there be a barrier for sound?  How high will the barrier be?
 

Thanks
 
Steve Ross
Ross Property Management
813 Williamson St.
Madison, Wi
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